
Headteacher Weekly Newsletter
-Mrs Wright

Date: Friday 20th September 2024

Excellence for every child every day

Better Playtimes!
We recently invested 
in some new playtime 
resources for the 
children. Playtimes 
are fun, exciting and 
a chance to develop 
physical and social 
skills. Everyone 
seems to be enjoying 
themselves on the 
yard!

Issue 2

Y6s Explore Longshaw
As part of their guaranteed 
enrichment during Y6, the 
children have loved having the 
time to explore the Peak District! 

A Whopping £895.20!
Last week’s fundraiser was a huge success. 
The children, families and staff had a lovely 
time at the ‘Welcome Back to School Disco’ 
and together, as a community we raised 
£895.20. Money raised goes towards our 
school priorities, which include developing 
the library and enhancing our curriculum 
with engaging resources and special events. 
Well done everyone!


